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Dear foster parent, 

Pandemic Electronic Benefits Transfer, also known as P-EBT, is a financial resource to families with students who were receiving free or reduced-priced school meals.  This is a one-time financial benefit to assist in the additional cost of meals due to the COVID-19 emergency.  All children in foster care qualify for this assistance and are automatically enrolled. 
Enclosed is the P-EBT card for the foster child in your care.  To activate the P-EBT card you will need the child’s date of birth and social security number.  If you do not have the child’s social security number, the card may be activated with the child’s date of birth and DCBS office zip code.  The zip code associated with this card is ________.  If this child is no longer placed in your home, please return the card to the child’s worker or your agency representative. 
For additional questions or assistance, email PEBT.info@ky.gov 
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